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FEBRUARY 2023 
NEWSLETTER No 6 

 
24th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope you all had a peaceful and refreshing half term break. It has been lovely to see the 
mornings finally getting lighter and at last there are signs of spring appearing.  It’s so nice 
to once again see the daffodil maze coming in bloom! 
 
We would like to warmly welcome Sophie in Wagtails class and Eva in Falcons class and 
their family to the school and hope that you all quickly settle in to school life. 
 
World Book Day – Friday 3rd March 
 

On Friday 3rd March we will be celebrating World Book Day (moved 
from Thursday to avoid any strike action). Details of this were sent 
out via Weduc on 8th February but as a reminder the theme this year 
is ‘You Are a Reader’ and we want to enable every child to develop 
a love of reading, gain confidence and be successful. 
 
We are inviting the children to come dressed in something 

comfortable. For example- joggers, pyjamas, cosy jumper, etc... Children are also invited 
to bring in their favourite soft toy and story book (can you please ensure these are clearly 
named to avoid loss). We are planning a ‘Booknic’ so the children can share stories with 
others in a relaxing environment. 
 
 An activity has been sent home which is a special reading challenge sheet with lots of fun 
reading activities that your child can tick off once they have completed it. Can you please 
bring this back in to school by Friday 3rd March. 
 
This is a fabulous link to online stories that you can share with your child. 
https://www.worldbookday.com/share-a-story-corner/ 
 
Each child will have received a book voucher that can be used to get a ‘World Book Day 
Book for free or £1 off a book or audio book costing £2.99 or more. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support and we look forward to celebrating World Book 
Day with you.  
 
 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/share-a-story-corner/
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Red Nose Day – Friday 17th March 
 
To mark Red Nose Day, this will be a non-uniform ‘wear something red 
to school’ day. We will not be selling red noses or other merchandise in 
school but children will be allowed to wear red noses if they have them 
on this day.  During the day the children will take part in a range of 
activities to raise their awareness of this very worthwhile charity. 
 

If you would like to make a small cash donation, please send it with your child to give to 
their class teacher - we will then forward all donations on your behalf. 
 
Parent Consultations – 14th, 15th,16th March 
 
Parent Consultations will be held online on the above dates and 
appointments are now available to book. In line with other schools, 
parent consultations are a short 10-minute appointment to inform you 
about your child’s current progress and attainment. We understand that sometimes 
parents have issues they would like to discuss which may take more time than this, and 
so in these instances we would ask you to contact the class teacher to make an 
appointment for a face to face meeting outside of these times. Teachers are happy to talk 
with parents at any point during the school year, you do not need to wait for consultation 
evenings to discuss concerns. Your child’s work is available for you to look at following 
their year group assemblies, but again, if you wish to look at this at a time other than this, 
then please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
School Grounds Day – Thursday 23rd March 
 

This term we will be having a full day for our grounds work in order that 
we can begin to create our new Forest School area in memory of Paul 
Andrews. Year groups will be given a set time to come outside and 
carry out activities and parents are warmly invited to join us as follows: 
 
YR 9.15 – 10.30;         Y1 10.45 – 12.00;       Y2 1.15 – 2.45 

 
More details will be sent out closer to the time but do mark this date and time in your diary 
if you think you would like to come and help.  
 
We are pleased to report that you have very generously raised £170 so far to put 
towards the plans to create an area in memory of the late Mr Andrews, there is still time 
to donate via Weduc or cash in an envelope via the school office if you so wish. 
 
To help us with the cost of the project if any parents/carers have a connection to a 
business that can put up post and rail fences or a gardening business we would love to 
hear from you.  We appreciate that people cannot always give up their time freely so if 
the company can offer a reduced rate on a mutually convenient date then please do 
email Mr Hill, the School Business Manager on office@epinf.co.uk to discuss.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:office@epinf.co.uk
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Governors Corner  
 
As I mentioned in the last newsletter, we are on the lookout for a new parent governor to 

join our board. Do you have time to commit to developing the school for the benefit of your 

child and future pupils? There are no skills prerequisites and a comprehensive training 

programme is freely available for governors. We just ask that you consider your availability 

to commit to this rewarding role. If you are interested, please leave your details with the 

school office and I will be happy to have a chat about what the role entails. The National 

Governors Association also publishes information on what it means to be a school 

governor (see www.nga.org.uk/Be-a-Governor.aspx). 

  

Paul Willetts 
Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
YR Request for Plastic Food 
 
If anyone has any plastic food (fruit/vegetables etc…) they could donate to the YR classes 
for their role play areas it would be much appreciated. 
 
 
 
Spotlight on Safeguarding 
 
Following on from last months Spotlight we have found some useful 
posters about online gaming. 
 
Online gaming is simply the playing of a video game over the internet, 
usually with friends. Online games can be played on any number of devices from 
dedicated video games consoles such as PlayStations, Xboxes, and Nintendo Switches, 
to PCs, laptops and mobile phones. 

Online gaming provides many benefits. Unfortunately, it also comes with some risks. The 
two posters below may be useful information and guidance. In particular looking at the 
PEGI rating for games as a way to see if games are suitable for your child. Over the next 
few newsletters we will share some other online games posters with you. 

Lucy Owens 
Designated Safeguarding Leader 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nga.org.uk/Be-a-Governor.aspx
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Midday Meals Supervisor Vacancy 
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Dates for Your Diary  
 
Attached are some dates for you to note on your calendar, please check each newsletter 
for any updates or amendments. 
 
 
Once again, we would like to thank you all for your ongoing support of the school.  

 
 
 

 
Claire New (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
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Diary Dates 
 

Monday 27th February   - 9.15am Kestrels Class Assembly 
Tuesday 28th February   - 9.15am Hawks Class Assembly 
Wednesday 1st March   - 9.15am Falcons Class Assembly 

-       FEPIS Bag2School 
Friday 3rd March    - World Book Day 
Monday 6th March    - 9.10am – 9.40am Y2 & Y1 Stay & Play 
Tuesday 7th March    - 9.10am – 9.40am Y2 & YR Stay & Play 
Thursday 9th March    - 9.10am – 9.40am Y1 & YR Stay & Play 
Tuesday 14th March    - 3.45pm – 6pm Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 15th March   - 3.45pm – 6pm Parent Consultations 
Thursday 16th March   - 3.45pm – 6pm Parent Consultations 
Friday 17th March    - Red Nose Day – details to follow 
Wednesday 22nd March   - FEPIS/Eco Committee cake sale 
Thursday 23rd March   - School Grounds Day 
Monday 27th March   - 2.30pm – Starlings Class Assembly 
Tuesday 28th March   - 2.30pm – Blackbirds Class Assembly 

-       FEPIS disco donation day 
Wednesday 29th March   - 2.30pm – Woodpeckers Class Assembly 
Thursday 30th March   - FEPIS  Discos – details to follow 
Friday 31st March    - Term ends at 3.15pm 
 

Easter Break – Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th April inclusive 
  
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning, Playing and Laughing Together 

to be the best that we can be 


